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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
May 3, 1984 

NG-84-1933 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Docket No: 50-331 
Op. License No: DPR-49 
Request for Time Extension for Response to 
Generic Letter 84-11 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the dates 
required for response to Generic Letter 84-11, regarding Inspections of BWR 

Stainless Steel Piping, dated April 19, 1984. The letter requires a response 
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) within 45 days of the date of the letter, and 
states that extensions may be granted based upon requests submitted no later 
than 15 days from the.date of the letter.  

Generic Letter 84-11 was received by Iowa Electric on May 1, 1984, 
leaving only three days to review the letter in order to determine whether an 

extension may be required, and only 33 days of the 45 days specified in the 

Generic Letter in which to provide a response pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f).  

Based upon the delay in our receipt of Generic Letter 84-11, Iowa 
Electric Light and Power Company hereby requests an extension of 12 days in 
each of the dates of response pursuant to that -letter. This will extend to 

May 16, 1984, the period in which we may review the requested responses in 

order to determine whether additional extensions are required and will extend 

to Monday, June 18, 1984, the date on which a response will be submitted if 

no additional extensions are requested.  

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue.  

Very truly yours, 

8458 j 840503 -
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o PDR - Richard W. McGaughy 

Manager, Nuclear Division 

RWM/BWR/dmb* 

cc: B. Reid 
L. Liu 
S. Tuthill 
M. Thadanifl 
NRC Resident Office 
Commitment Control No. 84-0099 
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